
North   Liberty   Elementary   School   PTO  
 General   PTO   Meeting   Minutes   
School   Conference   Room  
November   13,   2019   @   3:30   PM    
 
Melinda   Frick,   Sadie   Ritschard,   Heather   Harrison,   Kelly   Standley,   Mrs.   Houston,   Ms.   Sumpter,  
Melissa   Scott  
 
Meeting   called   to   order   at   3:15   by   President   Melinda   Frick.     Minutes   from   the   August   12th  
meeting   were   reviewed   and   approved   by   1st   Melinda   Frick,   2nd   Sadie   Ritschard.  
 
Grandparents   day   will   be   moved   to   1   grade   per   day   to   accommodate   all   guests.  
 
Elf   Workshop   will   be   Dec   9th-13th.    A   letter   will   go   out   to   teachers   at   the   end   of   November.  
 
Our   gaming   license   has   been   renewed   for   the   upcoming   Fun   Fair.  
 
PTO   will   no   longer   be   using   debit   cards   for   purchases   due   to   fraudulent   activities.  
 
Fun   Fair   Prizes   to   remain   the   same   and   we   will   purchase   a   TV,   electric   scooter,   Roomba,   Fire  
Stick,   and   Echo   Dot   along   with   the   cash   prizes.  
 
Treasurer’s   Report:   We   had   a   great   turn   out   for   Book   Fair   week   with   an   income   of   $8,982.21.  
After   Expenses   for   the   month   of   October   we   have   an   ending   balance   of   $11,180.16.  
 
NEXT   PTO   MEETING:   Wednesday   Dec   11th,   2019   @   3:15   PM,   Staff   Conference   Room  
Adjourned   at:   3:45PM   
Prepared   by:    HH   11/13/19  
 


